
 
 
 
 
January  13, 2015 
 
To whom it may concern: 

 
 
 
This letter is to certify that Don Hoppe with Hoppe Roofing has been with CONKLIN Company as an 
Independent Business Owner since 2007 and has qualified for our Master Contractor Program totaling 4 
years. Since its inception in 1977, the Conklin Building Products division has made a commitment to 
providing the absolute best roofing products on the market. As you know, however, an expert roofing 
contractor is essential to the success of any project. Acceptance into the Conklin Master Contractor 
program requires a commitment to excellence in product application and service. Conklin Master 
Contractors must attend advanced training sessions, and show a documented track record of quality 
applications and customer satisfaction in order to maintain their qualifications.  
 
Don, has earned recognition as a Conklin Master Contractor because not only has he met our rigorous 
standards for excellence, he has also established himself as a premier roofing contractor with a 
reputation for business integrity, stability and professionalism. Don first became a Master Contractor in 
2011. 
 
I hope this letter gives you a level of confidence in Mr. Hoppe’s abilities. If you should have any 
questions or concerns, please give me a call. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aaron Wagner 
> Building Products Technical Specialist 
> P: (952) 496-4268 
> F: (952) 224-5120 
> aaron.wagner@conklin.com 
 
 


